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Town of Benton 

Select Board Meeting  

Monday November 23, 2020 

 

Select Board Members: William R. Darcy, Chair; Regina Elliott, Kimberli Carpenter 

 

Also Present: Dwight Swauger, Treasurer; Joe Boutin, road contractor. 

 

These draft minutes of the Town of Benton Select Board are believed accurate and correct, but 

they are subject to additions, deletions and corrections by the Select Board at the next meeting 

when the Board votes its final approval of the minutes.  These minutes are made available at this 

time to conform to the requirements of New Hampshire RSA 91-A:2. 

 

The meeting was called to order by Chairman Darcy at 6:30 PM.  

 

Member Elliott moved approval of the November 9, 2020 minutes, seconded by Member 

Carpenter and approved. 

 

The Board approved the building permit applications of Gil and Laura Richardson for demolition 

of a building at 63 Boucher Road and for Daniel Finn to expand his residence at 169 Howe Hill 

Road, both contingent upon the approval of the Planning Board.  

 

Steve Allen has resigned as the Town’s contract assessor effective at the end of the year because 

he is moving to South Carolina. The Board signed a 2020 Equalization Municipal Assessment 

Data Certificate.  

 

Treasurer Swauger reported the operating account had $11,284.19 and the ICS account 

$233,418.23. The Board signed checks prepared by the Treasurer.  

 

The next meetings will be December 7 and 21, 2020.    

 

The meeting was adjourned at 6:59 PM.  


